
It’s Been More than One Month Dr. Davis 
CoB Faculty Still Await Tables I, II, and IIa 

 
 
So, Dr. Donna gets a course-release to serve as the CoB’s SEDONA Coordinator.  As 
part of that duty, Dr. Davis is expected to produce a small set of tables containing 
faculty production “data” (teaching, research, etc. summaries) to go along with the 
CoB’s AACSB Reaffirmation efforts, which we hear are going quite well.  The only 
issue seems to be Dr. Davis’ inability to produce electronic copies of these (3) tables 
for distribution to CoB faculty.  The existence of these three mysterious tables is 
explained via a 24 August 2006 e-mail to CoB faculty, Jay Grimes, and Joan Exline.  
That e-mail is presented below:  
 

 
 
As you can see, more than one month has passed and Davis is still apparently unable 
to deliver Tables I, II, and IIa that contain the data.  Doty queried Davis at the CoB 
faculty meeting in late August, and Davis offered a weak response, stating something 
to the effect that “we’re still trying.”   
 
Given the latest revelations about George Carter’s assertion in an AACSB document 
that use of Minitab will solve shortcomings in stats classes, CoB faculty deserve to see 
these missing tables. 


